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The White House, 

Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Carter, 
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M'.git.ega:LL 

May 25, 1943. 

It is kind of you to remember about the Texas 

hat and to take such trouble. I have now received it 

safely. It is a most handsome hat which I shall be 

proud to wear, more especially for the compliment which 

the gift connotes. 

Thank you so much also for your good wishes. 

Believe me, 

Yours sincerely, 

--

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
'Fort Worth Star-Telegram'. 


